

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

FAMILY AND TODDLER
GROUP We have now had 3
sessions and are thrilled with

how well it is going and how well attended it is. Our littlest friends are enjoying exploring all the activities, whilst parents and carers catch up over a cup of tea and coffee—and of course there's a chance to explore our wonderful garden together. This is open to anyone with children 4 or under and is on Thursdays 1-3 pm; access is via the car park into the White Room.



NEW LOGO! We have unveiled our new logo! We have updated 4 different logos and 2 versions of our mission statement and brought them together

in one new fresh design. We have had an amazingly positive response from our consultation. Next we will next be looking at getting some new uniform, with our updated logo on.

<u>BUILDING WORK</u> We have recently met with the contractors who are building the new block of flats next door. They are keeping us informed of developments, but please take extra care when arriving and leaving as there is a lot of extra construction traffic.

BORROW A BOOK Did you know you can borrow our books to take home and read with your child? Research shows that this is the most helpful thing you can do, to bring your child's speech and thinking on. We have many dual language books you can look at too. Speak to our staff to find out more if you are not already taking part.

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES!!

- Nursery will be closed on Monday 5th December for a staff training day.
- Wednesday 7th December: outing to Cheshire Reindeer Farm to meet some Reindeer, Elves and of course Father Christmas. This is a whole day outing for all the children from 9am - 3pm. Abercromby will pay for the coach, and there will be a small charge for each child to meet Santa. More details about the day will be given out next week.
- Wednesday 14th December: All the children are invited to arrive for 12 pm to have their Christmas lunch. After lunch we will be watching a theatre company doing a special Christmas play for us. Pick up is at 3 pm.
- Wednesday 21st December: We will be having our Christmas party from 11 am 2 pm for all children. This will be the last session this term and school will then close for Christmas, reopening on Thursday 5th January.

Thank you very much for all your support!

The Abercromby Nursery Team

www.abercrombynurseryschool.co.uk





نشرة نوفمبر الأخبارية

تجمع العائلات والأطفال حتى الأن قمنا بثلاثة دورات ومسرورن بمدي سير الأمور ومدي الحضور. وأصدقاءنا الصغار يتمتعون بكوب من الشراب الدافئ وبالطبع هنالك فرصة لإستكشاف الحديقة معاً. هذا متاح لأي أحد لديه أطفال في سن الرابعة او أقل، هذا النشاط يقام كل يوم خميس ما بين 1-3 ظهراً، المدخل عن طريق موقف السيارات الى الغرفة البيضاء.

الشعار الجديد! لقد كشفنا النقاب عن شعارنا الجديد لقد قمنا بتحديث 4 شعارات مختلفة ونسختان معدلة من مهمة البحث وتم تجميعهم لتصميم الشعار الجديد الحديث ولقد كانت هنالك ردود إيجابية جيدة من خلال المشورة. نحن فكر لاحقاً في الحصول علي بعض الزي الجديد وفيه شعارنا المحدث عليه.

أعمال البناء لقد إجتمعنا مؤخراً مع المقاولين الذين يقومون ببناء شقق في البناء المجاور. سوف يطلعونا بكل التطورات. ولكن من فضلكم يرجي أخد الحذر عند الوصول والمغادرة وذلك بسبب زحمة حركة البناء.

إستعارة كتاب هل تعلم بإنه يمكنك إستعارة كتاب وقراءته في البيت مع طفلك ؟ الأبحاث بينت بأنه الأكثر فائدة لمساعدة الطفل علي الكلام والتفكير. نحن لدينا الكثير من الكتب المزدوجة اللغة يمكنك إستعارتها ايضاً. تحدث إلي أعضاء التدريس لمزيد من المعلومات.

مواعيدهامة للملاحظة !!

سوف يتم إغلاق الروضة (الحضانة) يوم الأثنين 5 ديسمبر يوم تدريبي للموظفين.

الأربعاء 7 ديسمبر: رحلة إلى مزرعة الرنة في شيشاير، لمقابلة بعض حيوانات الرنة والاقزام وبالطبع بابا نويل. سوف نقضي كل اليوم بالخارج من الساعة 9 صباحاً - 3 ظهراً ابركرومبي سوق تقوم بدفع قيمة الترحيل وسوف تكون هنالك قيمة مالية بسيطة لكل طفل لمقابلة بابا نويل. معلومات إضافية عن هذا اليوم سوف تبلغون بها الأسبوع القادم.

الأربعاء 14 ديسمبر: الدعوة موجهة إلي كل الأطفال للحضور الساعة 12 ظهراً لتناول غداء عيد الميلاد. بعد الغداء سوف نشاهد مسرحية مميزة لعيد الميلاد ستقوم بها فرقة مسرحية. إستلام الأطفال الساعة 3 ظهراً.

الأربعاء 21 ديسمبر: سوف تقام حفلة عيد الميلاد من الساعة 11 صباحاً إلى الساعة 2 ظهراً لكل الأطفال. وهذا سوف يكون اليوم الأخير لهذا الفصل الدراسي، وستغلق المدرسة بمناسبة أعياد الميلاد، سيعاد فتح أبوابها مجدداً يوم الخميس 5 يناير.

نشكركم جزيل الشكر علي كل الدعم!

الموظفين لدي أبركرومبي